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I object to the proposed closure of Balgowlah Golf Course as a member of the club. 
The Northern Beaches will not benefit by using the area as it’ll only move the congestion from 
one area to another! The golf course is well patronised and gives pleasure to many people in 
Northern Sydney. Only a handful of residents will be advantaged to the detriment of others. 


